
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:         Date: June 27, 2018 
CONTACT: Sergeant John Roth 623 930-3076 
                     Officer Tiffany Smith 623 930-3276 
     

Glendale Police seeks help locating a Stolen Puppy 

GLENDALE, Ariz. –  On June 7, 2018 at approximately 2:32pm, a male subject entered the “Puppies N 

Love” store location at the Arrowhead Towne Center Mall.  The male subject was able to gain access to a 

black and tan male French Bulldog and fled the store with the puppy.  The male subject was seen getting into 

a black vehicle that resembles a Kia Soul which had possible damage to the passenger rear fender.  The 

suspect left the area with the puppy prior to police arriving.  Witnesses reported that the suspect was possibly 

posting pictures of himself with the puppy on social media while within the store.  The puppy was born on 

April 6, 2018, is microchipped, and requires medication. 

The suspect is described as a Hispanic male, approximately 18 years old with black hair and brown eyes.  He 

is estimated to be 5’6” tall with a medium build.  At the time of the theft, the suspect was seen wearing a red 

hoodie sweatshirt with black interior, a white shirt, black pants and Adidas sneakers. 

We are asking the public, if they have any information regarding the whereabouts of this puppy or the 

suspect involved to please contact Glendale Police at 623-930-3000 or Silent Witness at 480-WITNESS.  

Surveillance photos of the suspect and suspect vehicle from the day of the incident are included below as 

well as a photo of the puppy. 

### 

*Spanish translation available 



“The Glendale Police Department’s mission is to protect the lives and property of the people we 

serve.” 

Glendale Police Department 
 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000  

!  
(Stolen Puppy, Black and Tan French Bulldog) 

!  
(Suspect:  Hispanic Male, approx. 18yo) 

!  
(Suspect vehicle, possibly a Kia Soul)


